
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: Kirkuk is a mini-Iraq, Kirkuk’s success is Iraq’s success

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the delegation of the Arab

Council in Kirkuk Province headed by its Secretary-General, Mr. Hatem Al-Tai, stressing the

importance of Kirkuk as a miniature Iraq and that its success is essential for Iraq’s success

on 30/12/2022.

His Eminence called for the preservation of component representation and that everyone must

take part in the decision-making in Kirkuk. H.E. emphasized contributing to the provision of

services according to the city's economic, social and geographical potential.

H.E.  also  underscored  the  importance  of  maintaining  security  in  the  city,  stating  that

"security is the responsibility of all, is equally distributed, and requires cooperation with

the security services to hold down the soft areas used by terrorism in targeting our members of

the armed forces and security services".


